
 
 

NSW NSAA Pre-Session  
 

Welcome to the new Pre-Session Format 

 
 
Your pre-session hosts are: 
 
Dale Rees-Bevan (0431 292 437) – dale@speakersbank.com.au  
Kevin Bees (0405 802 701) - (kevin.bees@tonyrobbins.com)  
 
 
 
What is the pre-session?  

The pre-session is an opportunity for any member of the NSW NSAA to present a short speech (ideally 
part of a larger presentation they are working on) or a pitch, with a view to receiving constructive 
feedback from experienced NSAA members. The new format is designed to maximise participation and it 
is also a great way for more members to get to know each other – and help each other.  
 

When does it take place?  

The pre-session begins at 5.15pm (please arrive by 5pm if you are a speaker) and runs until dinner at 
6pm before each chapter meeting.  
 
What is the format of the pre-session?  

There will be two speakers (5 mins each) and two pitches (3 mins each.) All four slots will have 3 mins 
allocated for feedback. After the speakers, there will be a 10 minute forum discussion, led by the pre-
session MC. A specific question will be addressed and general participation is invited. An example of a 
forum question: “What is the best marketing strategy you’ve ever used?”  
 
How do I get on the pre-session program? 

Contact Dale or Kevin and indicated which month you’d like to speak.  
 
What do I do once my slot has been confirmed on the pre-session program? 

You will receive an email asking for the following:  

 

 A three-line introduction, including a title or topic sentence to the MC for the pre-session  

 You may like to provide a context for your speech / pitch in that introduction.  

 Please be aware that timing is important so as to allow maximum participation. Timing cards 
will be used.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you and seeing you participate in this exciting program!  

 

Dale & Kevin  
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